
From: litchfield.joseph@yahoo.com <litchfield.joseph@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Friday, June 14, 2019 7:01 AM 
To: Keith Butler; Gretchen S. Carner 
Subject: PVPUSD Measure M Parcel Tax Oversight Committee  
  
Hi Keith / Gretchen, 
 
It has become apparent that I am not able to continue my participation with the Measure M Parcel Tax 
Oversight Committee due to other commitments and responsibilities, primarily the opening of my own 
business last year and the time commitments that make it difficult to keep up with the Committee 
meetings, even as infrequent as they are.  The Committee and District would be better served by 
someone who can take the time and commitment to attend meetings, review the documents provided, 
and give meaningful input. 
 
Please let me know the process that would be needed to officially resign my position on the committee so 
you can have the paperwork necessary to fill the spot sooner than later. 
 
It has been a pleasure to serve on the Committee through the years, and I know its members will continue 
to be a valuable asset to our District. 
 
Best, 
 
Joe Litchfield 
 


